
Interfaith Airport Chapels of Chicago
2008 Annual Golf Outing

Here are some photos from our golf outing that was held
on August 26, 2008, at Bloomingdale Golf Club. 

This “fun-raiser” was a great success. The course was sold out
and the golfers enjoyed 18 holes of golf with a BBQ banquet
featuring chicken, ribs and a whole roast pig. 

We also had some great raffle and door prizes.

Thank you to all of the sponsors and supporters of the
Interfaith Airport Chapels of Chicago,

serving the airport communities of O’Hare and
Midway International  Airports.

Know that you and your families are always in our
prayers.


